
2018 Christmas Donations to the Campus Food Bank 

The Campus Food Bank thanks members of MUNPA for their generous support of our 2018 Christmas 

Hampers. At our MUNPA Social on December 6th, our silent auction of Christmas baked goods and other 

items raised $220, and individual member donations totalled $636. In addition, there were a number of 

non-perishable food items donated. This support is much appreciated. 


